3" Annual Pajama Party

Stony Brook Children’s Hospital
Child Life Program

Byl

Put a smile on the face of a child battling iliness at Stony Book
Children’s Hospital. Due to covid protocols, children who spend
extended periods of time in the hospital are not able to have the same
amount of visitors to cheer them up. Let’s try to make them feel more
comfortable while they are therel

WEAR YOUR PAJAMAS TO SCHOOL ON
FRIDAY, MAY 28, 2021
AND USE YOUR CAMERA TO HOVER OVER THE QR CODE
AND OPEN THE LINK TO SEND A PAIR OF PAJAMAS
DIRECTLY TO STONY BROOK CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL
FROM THE AMAZON WISHLIST

Thank you for your continued support!
Sincerely,

Ashley Kalb, Morgan Mandel and Marissa Mandel
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